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Angela Hsiao

From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 7:54 AM
To: Certifications North America
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 424305) (TCB)

Importance: High

Inquiry on 02/17/2021 : 

Inquiry:  

Dear FCC, 
 
We are requesting for guidance in regards to simultaneous RF exposure for a new FCC ID application for a 
2.4GHz ISM device. This product also contains a certified BT module that simultaneously transmits with the 
2.4GHz ISM transmitter. The original BT module filing was evaluated with peak output power. 
Is it acceptable to remeasure the BT with avg measurement to evaluate Simultaneous SAR exclusion??  
 
If you require additional information, please let me know. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
 
Angela H. 

 
---Reply from Customer on 02/19/2021--- 
 
Dear FCC, 
 
Just following up on this inquiry. We hope to hear from you soon. 
Thank you for your kind attention to this matter.  
 
Regards, 
 
Angela H. 

 
---Reply from Customer on 02/23/2021--- 
 
Dear FCC, 
 
I apologize for the urgency, I’m following up to see if you had a chance to look into this inquiry. 
 
Your quick response would be appreciated. 
 
Angela H. 
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FCC response on 02/25/2021 

We apologize for the delay in responding. If you can meet the conditions outlined in published KDB 447498, 
Section 4.3.2 (page 13) and published KDB 248227, Section 6.5 (page 15) for simultaneous transmission SAR 
test exclusion considerations, we do not have a problem with your request. 
 
 
Attachment Details: 
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